
 

 

 

 

 

15 December 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

FS2 – Year 6 Home Reading Incentive  

As you are aware, reading at home with your child very much supports their reading 

development and we strongly recommend this.   This could be a book from their home 

reading book pack, a school library book, a book from home, a comic or anything they like!  

To promote reading at home, we will be introducing an incentive from January 2023.  Every 

child who has recorded the required number of times they have read at home in their 

school planner, will be entered into a weekly prize draw.  This will be drawn on a Monday in 

our school assembly and the winner will receive a prize.  To be entered in the prize draw 

your child must have: - 

FS2 & Years 1 & 2 - read 4 x per week 

 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - read 4 x per week and have completed a good quality book 

review 

Don’t forget to record your child’s reading in their school planner. 

We are very excited to start this and hope you will support your child to take part.   

As well as receiving a prize, the winner will get to read or play some games with Star our 

school dog. 

If you have any questions, please do feel free to contact me.  

Mr D. Fisher 

Reading Leader  


